
REGULATION 10 CONSULTATION ON ENVIRONMENTAL 
STATEMENT 

Regulation 10 publicity for Environmental Statements – the 
Environmental Impact Assessment (Land Drainage 

Improvement Works) Regulations 1999 (as amended) 
 
This notice has been prepared by the Broads Internal Drainage Board 
(“the Board”) in accordance with the requirements of The 
Environmental Impact Assessment (Land Drainage Improvement 
Works) Regulations 1999 (as amended), referred to as ‘the 
Regulations’ in this notice. 
The Board has prepared an Environmental Statement to support 
proposed improvement works at Horsey (TG 45716 22154), Martham 
(TG 44052 19181), Potter Heigham (TG 44977 20269) and St Benet’s 
(TG 39958 15519) comprising the replacement of pumping stations 
as part of the wider Upper Thurne Integrated Drainage Improvements 
Project. 
The Environmental Statement, in accordance with Regulation 10 
(1)(b), is available to view on request at the address below. 
Any persons wishing to make representations in relation to the likely 
environmental effects of the proposed improvement works should do 
so, in writing, to the address below within 28 days of the date of 
publication of this notice;  
Thomas Jones, Broads Internal Drainage Board, Pierpoint House, 28 
Horsley’s Fields, Kings Lynn, PE30 5DD. 
 
 
Dated 14/06/2024 
Thomas Jones 
Project Delivery Engineer 
 
 


